
                                                                          
                                         
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

Red Nose Day 
18 March 2022 

 
 
Red Nose Day is back and we’re all looking forward to a chance to get together for a giggle. 
 
Here’s what we’ve got planned… 
 
• Students can wear one item of red, e.g.: red socks, red tie, red hairband for a £1 

donation 
• Basketball set shot challenge: 20p to play 
• Red noses will be on sale for £1.50 
• Easter egg hamper raffle: 50p per ticket 
• Guess how many sweets in the jar: 20p to play 
• Form time quiz 

 
 

As parents and carers, could you please put this date in your diary and encourage your child to 
get involved, and where possible, to make a small donation. 
 
This year, we’ve set ourselves a target of £450. However much we raise though, it will change 
lives, both here in the UK and worldwide. 
 
In fact, £50 could provide training to a pre-school teacher and a health volunteer to help improve 
the health, well-being and education of young children in Kenya. £500 could get 2,000 meals to 
children and families most in need in the UK. 
 
We’ll also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to explore the issues facing young 
people across the world, and how the money we raise can help. 
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of money 
for Red Nose Day.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Atkinson 
 


